Recent Happenings

BY JORDAN GHERE

Life has been crazy this past month! While transitioning
to Utah, I've done tons of packing, emails, phone calls,
and paperwork, which hasn't been "thrilling," but I'm
making tons of progress! The drive went extremely
well, despite having poison ivy and driving alone!
Before heading down to Utah, I've been staying at
Tentmakers' and | haven't the words to say how kind
and hospitable they've been! Though it's been driving
me crazy to not be working with my hands, interacting
with students and staff members has been refreshing
and "a calm before the storm!"



New Beginnings

This Friday (Sep. 3rd), |
and my team will be
heading to Utah to visit a
camp, and then we will be
starting the
apprenticeship! This next
step will lead us head-on
into ministry, which is
exciting and terrifying at
the same time. Please be
praying and we will keep
you updated!
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